City Attorney's Communication #2017-254
December 21, 2016

TO: Tammy Good, P.M.P., Civil Engineer II
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Change Order / OHL Building, Inc.

As requested in your memorandum dated December 21, 2016, I have prepared and attached the
following form of Ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE CHANGE ORDER NO. 4 IN THE AMOUNT OF
$750,000.00 PURSUANT TO THE CONTRACT BETWEEN
THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND OHL BUILDING,
INC. FOR THE LIBRARY, CULTURAL CENTER AND
CIVIC CAMPUS PROJECT; PROVIDING FOR
SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Details of the modifications should be referenced in the contract modification and attached.
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